VICTOR VALLEY TRANSIT AUTHORITY
RIDERS ALERT 22 - 12

SAFETY MESSAGE
ALL ROUTES

In the winter months it gets dark much earlier. After
leaving your bus, please be careful while crossing the
street. Use crosswalks whenever possible. Give
yourself plenty of time to get to the bus stop.
Remember light colored clothing can be seen better
than dark clothing. A flash light can help drivers
identify passengers waiting at the bus stops. VVTA
cares for our riders.

If you have any questions, please call our Routmg and
Scheduling at 948-3030.
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